



DATE

OHIO VOTER 180 E BROAD ST COLUMBUS, OH 43215

Dear Voter,

Ohio has long been a national leader in making it easy to vote and hard to cheat. For nearly 20 years, voters have had a choice in how and when they cast a ballot. If you choose not to vote in person, state law allows you to vote securely by mail.

The next statewide election is coming up on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. If you're registered to vote and prefer to vote by mail, please complete the absentee ballot request form on the back of this letter. Be sure to <u>provide</u> all the required information including your phone number and/or email address in case any follow-up is required. **Don't forget to sign it!**

To accommodate for possible postal delays, we recommend that you return the absentee ballot request form to your county board of elections no later than October 25, 2024. Once you do, you can track the secure processing of your request and ballot at <u>VoteOhio.gov/Track</u>.

Remember, if you don't wish to vote by mail, you can still vote in person. Early voting is available at your county board of elections beginning on October 8, 2024, and Election Day is Tuesday, November 5, 2024. If you do choose to vote in person, be sure to bring a current government-issued photo ID. Information on acceptable forms of identification can be found at <u>VoteOhio.gov</u>.

Make sure your voice is heard!

Yours in service.

Frank LaRose Ohio Secretary of State

Learn more at



3 Ways to Vote

Early in-person (Oct. 8 - Nov. 3)

Absentee by mail (Oct. 8 - Nov. 4)

Election Day (Tuesday, Nov. 5)







OHIO COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 1234 CONSTITUTION WAY DEMOCRACY, OHIO 12345

